
Hello everyone. It’s been a busy week at St 
Edmund’s. I am getting better at 
remembering  everyone’s names and it has 
been lovely to see pupils across school so 
happy in class and #proud of their work.

This morning, it was great to celebrate our 
award winners in assembly, for lots of hard 
work and living of the Gospel Values 
around school. Next week, we will come 
together to celebrate Mass in school on 
Thursday to mark the start of what I hope 
will be a very special year for all in our 
school.

Have a great weekend

Autumn Term Week Three
Friday 19th September

Open Afternoon
We have an Open Afternoon 
coming up at St Edmund’s on 
Tuesday 7th October. This is 
for parents who have children 
starting school next 
September or the September 
afterwards. Please pass this on 
to anyone you know who 
may be looking for a school 
place. 

Dates coming up…
24th Sept: Meet the Teacher @ 3.15pm; 
4.15pm & 5pm
25th Sept: Welcome Mass @ 10am in 
the school hall
29th: Sacramental Programme Parents 
meeting for Year 3 (3.45pm & 6pm)

On Wednesday 24th September, we have 
our Meet the Teacher meetings. This is a 
chance for parents to meet your child’s 

class teacher; find out about the work they 
are doing and how you can help at home 

and meet with other staff in school.
They will take place at 3.15pm, 4.15pm and 
5pm and parents are invited to attend any 
of these times. We hope to see you there.

Polite Notice: Please help us 
to keep our school premises 

safe by closing the front 
entrance gate when entering 

and leaving school. Upon arrival, 
please use the buzzer to speak 

to the admin team who will 
allow you to enter. Thank you 
for your continued support.

Secondary school

On Wednesday, we had a 
visit from Mrs Walsh 
from St Matthew’s, who 
spoke to Year 5 and 6. 
They are all invited to St 
Matthew’s Open Evening 
on Thursday, October 
2nd, from 4:30 to 
6:30pm. I would invite all 
parents to go and have a 
look around our 
fantastic partner school 
and see the great things 
that they do there.


